
 

 

Arts on the Lake at the  

Lake Carmel Cultural Center 

640 Route 52, Kent Lakes, NY 10512 

(845)228-AOTL (2685) 

Mailing Address: 102 Route 311, Carmel, NY 10512 

Website: www.artsonthelake.org 

   

May 14, 2010 

 
Dear Friend: 
 
Many of you enjoyed last fall’s fundraiser, the Big Party.  This fall we are planning an even Bigger 
Party, so please save the date, Friday, October 1.   
 
Before then, our spring fund-raiser, in association with the Sedgewood Club, is Jim Dale: Still 
Carrying On at the Sedgewood Boathouse overlooking China Pond on Saturday, June 5 at 8 p.m.   
 
Although known to millions of children as the voice of Harry Potter (Noted in Guinness World 
Records for 146 different voices for “Harry Potter and the Order of the Phoenix”), Jim Dale is 
known to Broadway audiences for “Scapino,” “Barnum” – for which he won a Tony Award, “Me 
and My Girl” and “Joe Egg.”  He also won an Oscar Nomination for writing the lyrics for the song 
“Georgy Girl.”  He starred in twelve of the British “Carry On” films, excerpts of which will be 
projected on June 5.   
 
Mr. Dale will be introduced by Neil Hickey who, after seeing Carrying On at the Paley Center for 
Media in New York, invited Jim to spend an evening with us reviewing his varied and extraordinary 
past fifty-five years in show business. 
 
In addition to the performance, there will be dessert, wine, a simple raffle and a chance to socialize. 
 
We are asking a minimum tax deductible contribution of $30 per person.  However, we depend on 
funds raised at these events to underwrite programs, maintain our facility, and meet expenses 
including paying the utility bill of a building that leaks heat, so please be as generous as you are 
able. 
 
You may purchase your ticket and donate online at www.artsonthelake.org.  If you wish to bring a 
check that evening, please let us know by email to rsvp@artsonthelake.org or by telephone to 845 
228-2685 that you will be attending.  
 

We are looking forward to seeing you.  Your support makes what we do possible. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Bob Rogers, President 
Arts on the Lake 


